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Town of Stratton 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

November 22, 2021 
 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell - Chair, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; and 

Kent Young – Clerk. 
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 7:30pm at the Stratton Town Office.  Orders were reviewed and 

signed. 
 

Modifications to the Agenda:  No modifications were made. 
 

Road Crew Issues: Yearly Paving bid:  Chris Liller verified that the bills for the paving project conformed 

with the bid award.  The Selectmen then signed the Class 2 Paving Grant paperwork for submittal.  Flooding 

Event of July 29, 2021: Chris Liller stated that guard rail repair / replacements are delayed until December.  

The culvert work on the Underwood’s property between Pikes Falls Rd. and County Rd. will be completed 

this week.  North Rd. Tree Removal:  Chris Liller said that two of the trees he had inspected have to be 

cut by a tree service and that Aspen Tree Service cannot get out to cut them for quite some time.  

Snowmobile Road usage: Larry Bills asked that Willis Cemetery Rd. be added to the list of roads allowing 

snowmobile usage.  The Selectmen concurred. Rec. Area: Chris Liller stated that there has been more 

vandalism at the Rec. Area – some repairs have been made to the gates, which had been forced open. 
 

Budget Meeting:  The Selectmen set the annual budget meeting for December 13, 2021. 
 

Town Hall Usage:  The Selectmen agreed to allow the Pathfinders Snowmobile Club to use the Town Hall 

on December 11. 
 

Minutes: Greg Marcucci moved to approve the Selectmen’s Minutes of November 8, 2021.  Chris Liller 

seconded.  All concurred and the minutes were approved. 
 

Adjourn: Chris Liller motioned to adjourn at 7:55 p.m..  Larry Bills seconded.  All were in favor and the 

meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 


